Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
May 05, 2001
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The meeting came to order at 10:20 a.m. at the ABC Restaurant

As of April 30, we have 208 members: 179 full members and 29 associate members.

OLD BUSINESS

1. April 8 was the Tulip Ride, led by Gerry. Twenty people attended, encountering
all weather, including rain. There are some good pictures posted on our website at
www.hogbe.com, and then clicking on to the Vancouver site.
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April 19 was the Trev Deeley’s fashion show and barbeque. Several Deeley’s
employees modeled clothing, and there was.a good turnout at this event.

3. April 21 was the HOG Garage Sale, with the weather cooperating. The HOG
group sold $73.00 worth of patches. All this money will go back to the chapter.
It was suggested that next year we do a little more advertising for this event.

NEW BUSINESS

1. June 16 will be the Deeley’s Show n’ Shine (rain date July 7). We will be
hosting a barbeque, and have a volunteer sign up sheet. We decided that we will
sponsor $100.00 from the Chapter for either 3 plaques or a trophy.

Gerry gave us an update of the t-shirts and hats for the burn camp. Since the word
“Harley” has a copywrite, we will be changing the logos. There is a lot of interest
from the Vancouver Hot Rod Club. The burn camp ride will take place July 22.
There will be further information on the details of this ride next month.
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3. The Level 1 First Aid Course was cancelled. If you have not already received a
refund, please see Lea at Deeleys.
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